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Police Department 

MEMO

To: Mayor John Haila and Ames City Council Members 
From: Lieutenant Tom Shelton, Ames Police Department 
Date: February 11, 2020 
Subject: Beer Permits & Liquor License Renewal Reference City Council Agenda 

The Council agenda for February 25, 2020 includes beer permits and liquor license 
renewals for: 

 Class C Liquor License with Outdoor Service and Sunday Sales - Coldwater Golf
Links, 1400 S. Grand Avenue

 Class E Liquor License with Class B Wine Permit, Class C Beer Permit (Carryout
Beer), and Sunday Sales - Kum & Go # 113, 2801 E 13th St

 Class E Liquor License with Class B Wine Permit, Class C Beer Permit (Carryout
Beer), and Sunday Sales - Kum & Go # 227, 2108 Isaac Newton Dr

 Class A Liquor License with Outdoor Service and Sunday Sales - Elks Lodge,
522 Douglas

 Special Class C Liquor License - The Spice Thai Cuisine, 402 Main Street
 Class C Beer Permit with Class B Native Wine Permit and Sunday Sales - Swift

Stop #4, 1118 S Duff
 Class C Beer Permit with Class B Wine Permit and Sunday Sales - Swift Stop #5,

3218 Orion Street
 Class E Liquor License with Class B Wine Permit, Class C Beer Permit (Carryout

Beer), and Sunday Sales - CASEY'S GENERAL STORE #2905, 3612 STANGE
RD

 Class B Beer with Sunday Sales - Pizza Pit Extreme, 207 Welch Ave.
 Class E Liquor License with Class B Wine Permit, Class C Beer Permit (Carryout

Beer), and Sunday Sales - Sams Club #6568, 305 Airport Rd

A review of police records for the past 12 months found no liquor law violations for any 
of the above locations.  The Ames Police Department recommends renewal of licenses 
for all the above businesses. 

 Class C Liquor License with Outdoor Service and Sunday Sales - BN'C
Fieldhouse, 206 Welch Avenue

Item No. 8



A review of police records for the past 12 months found 1 liquor law violation for the 
above location.  Information regarding the arrest indicates the female had a fake ID in her 
possession.   
 
The Police Department will continue to monitor the above location by conducting regular 
foot patrols, bar checks and by educating the bar staff through trainings and yearly 
meetings.  The Ames Police Department recommends renewal of licenses for the above 
business. 
 
 
 
 
 


